Paying in the money you raise

1. Don’t be afraid to ask people to make a donation for coming to your event.

2. Remember to get people to fill in the Guestbook. If people tick
the GiftAid box we could claim an extra 25p for every £1 they
donate - at no extra cost to them - meaning we can save more lives!

3. Please fill in this paying-in slip and post it back to us with your Guestbook
using the freepost envelope. If you are sending us a cheque please make it
payable to Maternity Worldwide. You can donate by card over the phone by
calling 01273 234033 or donate online www.justgiving.com/muffinsformidwives.

(Please do not send cash). If you have lost your freepost envelope just send it
all to: Freepost RSUH-GLCE-GAEY, Maternity Worldwide, Community Base,

113 Queens Road, Brighton, BN1 3XG.

FNSE
Your details e ntth st
Title First Name Surname
Address
Past Code
Email Address
Would you like to receive our email newsletter? Y N
Total amount paying in £ Date
Payment Method -
(please tick) Cheque JustGiving Card Payment

Your feedback

How many people came to your Muffins for Midwives event?

Where did you hold your event?

What can we do next year to improve Muffins for Midwives?

Thank you for all of your support!
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